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May 2, 1980

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attention: A. B. Davis
Regional Administrator

Sabject: License Nos. 22-00057-06 and 22-00057-32G
Docket Nos. 030-04951 and 030-04971

~

Gentlemen:

This letter and the enclosed 3M customer site summary survey
forms are in response to telephone requests by Mr. James,

Lynch on April 24, 1989. These requests were confirmed in
Dr. Bruce Mallet's letter of April 27, 1989. Although
Dr. Mallet's letter indicates it was his understanding that
we would be providing a comprehensive listing of 3M customer
site surveys, our understanding, which was subsequently
discussed in a telephone conversation with Mr. Lynch on
May 1, 1989, is that we are to supply you with the summary
survey forms for those customers where contamination was
found in their facilities. To date, approximately 4,200
total customer surveys have been performed of which 3 e 343
showed contamination, were cleaned, and released for
unrestricted use. The summary survey forms for those 962393
customers are enclosed.

Dr. Mallet's letter also requested a list of all static fer g
eliminators which have not been returned, including those 7ef y

%[t/
which have been rerorted as " lost". This list was sent to

AMr. Lynch by Federal Express on April 25, 1989. e/
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' Robert G. Wissink, Chairman
Isotope Committee ' t) p
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